
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council during the live 

streamed meeting on Tuesday March 2, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon thereafter as other hearings are 

concluded), for the purpose of receiving public comments regarding an ordinance to authorize a 

supplemental appropriation from the E911 Special Revenue Fund - Fund Balance to increase Fiscal Year 

2020-2021 budgeted E911 revenues by one million fifty-one thousand one hundred forty-two 

($1,051,142.00) dollars; and to increase Fiscal Year 2020-2021 budgeted E911 expenditures by one million 

fifty-one thousand one hundred forty-two ($1,051,142.00) dollars to cover the cost of upgrades and 

maintenance to the Vesta 9-1-1 call handling and computer aided dispatch systems. 

 

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email address, 

telephone number and position (in favor or opposed) to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org  no later than 

5:00 pm on Monday, March 1, 2021, in order to receive an invitation to speak at the meeting. You may 

also register on-site during the 30 minutes prior to the start of the meeting.  Any person interested in this 

matter may appear and be heard. 

 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

By: Willis Meadows 
        Chair, County Council 
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